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2019 INFORMATION

RACE DATE / VENUE
The Devilla Forest 5k and 15k Trail Races are organised by Carnegie Harriers Running Club and run under UK Athletics Rules and Scottish Athletics permits. The races take place in Devilla Forest, starting and finishing within the grounds of the Scottish Police College at Tulliallan, Kincardine. 
The 2019 races will take place on Sunday 17th February, starting at 11.00 am, subject to receipt of the necessary permissions.

ENTRIES
The races will be pre-entry only through EntryCentral. There will be no entries on the day. Competitors must be at least 17 years old to enter the 15k race and at least 13 years old to enter the 5k race. It is a condition of entry that there will be no refunds of entry fees and the swapping of numbers will not be permitted. 
It is envisaged that entries will open mid-December.

FURTHER INFORMATION
Further details will be posted on our website (https://www.carnegie-harriers.co.uk/) and our official Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/carnegieharriers/) in due course.
